

Connect with #NECHV





in

A new addition to Center Leadership Team: Mr. Brian Reeves



As the Center commences a full construction and renovation resulting in a new and improved facility for Veterans receiving services, NECHV has expanded the leadership team to welcome Mr. Brian Reeves. Retired as a Captain in the U.S. Navy after 26 years of service and leadership, Mr. Reeves brings extensive experience in Operations and Project Management. Read more.

Suiting up for employment through Veterans Training School

The Veterans Training School (VTS) was highlighted in the U.S. Department of <u>Labor's newsletter</u> for its success in providing career and employment support for Veterans.

An 85th birthday charity dinner for Veterans at NECHV

Some people do it with a simple cake and candles. Some do it with a bottle of champagne. But, when Real Estate 109 owner Sonia Boyajian started thinking about how she wanted to celebrate her 85th birthday, she decided she wanted to make a difference to homeless Veterans. Watertown Wicked Local Read more.



NECHV awarded two bibs for Boston Marathon 2015!

NECHV is honored to have two runners in the upcoming Boston Marathon to raise funds to benefit Veterans served here at the Center. Ilana is running her first marathon ever in honor of NECHV, while Mike, with 20 years of service in the U.S. Navy, is running to support his fellow Veterans. Read more.

Bidding farewell to Mr. Vinnie Maloney for his 15 years of service



Mr. Vincent B. Maloney, Jr. retired from the Center as VP, Operations, this month after more than fifteen years of service at NECHV. Thanks to his commitment to Veterans and past leadership as an advocate for, and advisor to, Veterans and fellow employees, he leaves the Center stronger than ever. Read more.

CEO Andy McCawley speaks at 14th Annual Boston Invitational **Model UN Conference**

NECHV was honored to be selected as the charity of choice by the 14th Annual Boston Invitational Model United Nations Conference. With over 1,400 conference attendees, CEO Andy McCawley spoke at the conference opening ceremony about the support NECHV provides to Veterans in need.

Upcoming Events

Boston Marathon: NECHV Team Boston April 20, 2015

The Murph - are you up to the challenge? Hingham May 17, 2015

Gifts of Note

Many thanks to Direct Tire, which celebrated 40 years in the community by donating \$7,000

Run for a Vet Road Race Norwood May 3, 2015

When Women Return from War; the Long Road Home Simmons College, Boston June 4, 2015

Leave No One Behind 2015

Save the Date!

The 13th annual Leave No One Behind gala will be held on Wednesday, November 4, 2015 at the Seaport World Trade Center in Boston, MA. We look forward to seeing you there!

to the Center.



Other News

The Donor Impact Report is out! Read about the impact your support has made.





17 Court Street, Boston, MA 02108 Phone: 617-371-1800 | Email: info@nechv.org | Boston, MA 02108

New England Center for Homeless Veterans | Support NECHV | Contact Info

Privacy Policy | Unsubscribe

© 2015 New England Center for Homeless Veterans